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NIPA HUT SHOOTING INCIDENT UNDER INVESTIGATION 
 

     The Okaloosa County Sheriff's Office is investigating a 

shooting that took place just after 3 a.m. Sunday morning, 

December 27th, at the Nipa Hut nightclub, 724 North Eglin 

Parkway. 

      Fort Walton Beach resident Archie Parks was shot once in the 

shoulder following an argument inside the bar. He was taken to 

Fort Walton Beach Medical Center where he is currently in the 

Intensive Care Unit but investigators say Parks is expected to 

survive. 

      The investigation continues and anyone with information on 

the shooting is asked to contact the Okaloosa County Sheriff's 

Office at 850-651-7400 or Emerald Coast Crime Stoppers at 850-

863-TIPS. 
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